
New  Event  Registration  &
Calendar Platform
Our council has begun transitioning to a new online event
registration platform named Black Pug, which is used by almost
half  of  all  Boy  Scout  councils  nationwide.  The  previous
system, Doubleknot, was a major step forward when we adopted
it nearly 16 years ago. After careful, thoughtful and detailed
evaluation  we  believe  the  Black  Pug  platform  will  be  an
improvement,  addressing  multiple  issues  brought  up  by  our
members  and  volunteers  and  improving  your  experience  when
signing up for camps and other activities and accessing the
council calendar.

The transition to Black Pug has already begun. Many of our
recent events and summer camp sign-ups have been utilizing the
new platform. Black Pug will soon become the new platform for
the council calendar providing many of the most requested
features including calendar subscription links and RSS feeds.
We  anticipate  the  full  integration  of  Black  Pug  into  the
council website to be completed by June 1.

Individuals and units will have until July 31 to archive any
data on the Doubleknot system they wish to retain and we will
be  sunsetting  Doubleknot  in  Mayflower  Council  in  early
August. 

We  are  excited  to  be  sharing  this  new  event  registration
system with you and we thank you for your patience as we make
this transition. We look forward to serving you better. If you
have any questions or need assistance with Black Pug please
contact Lisa Olson our Black Pug subject matter expert.
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